EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER

WEEK OF FEBRUARY 1, 2021

THEME: We began working on our unit based on the story | Love You.
We also began working on our Valentine’s Day theme.

CONCEPTS INTRODUCED: We introduced the letter N this week. We
reviewed colors and shapes this week, as well as discussed the concept
of big and little.

CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES: We enjoyed an obstacle course and some
Q-tip painting during our OT group. We made ninjas for the letter N. We
will make our February placemats and complete the letter N page in our
letter book.

NEXT WEEK'S THEME: Next week, we will continue working on our
unit based on the story | Love You. We will also finish working on our
Valentine’s Day theme.

IMPORTANT MESSAGES: There will be no school on Friday, February
12 or Monday, February 15. Also, Tuesday, February 23 will be a
remote day for Mrs. Brychel’s students only. | will post a video on
Seesaw, as well as a few activities for the students to do at home. |
apologize for any inconvenience!

VALENTINE’S DAY HAPPENINGS: We will be celebrating Valentine’s
Day at school on Thursday, February 11. Due to COVID, the students

are not allowed to bring food items to school. However, they may bring
valentine cards and a non-edible item to share with their classmates, if
you choose. There are 5 students in our Early Childhood class.

SAVE THE DATE:
e Friday, February 12 — No School — Lincoln’s Birthday
e Monday, February 15 — No School — President’s Day
e Tuesday, February 23 — Remote Learning Day — Mrs. Brychel’'s
classes only




